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Lee, Chris

From: Miller, Todd
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 1:28 PM
To: Crump, Lafayette
Subject: Fw: Did you see this? Exciting labor announcements about the FPC Live project

FYI 
 
Thanks, 
 
Todd Miller 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  

  
Todd Miller  
Community Outreach Liaison 
City of Milwaukee  
Office of Mayor Cavalier Johnson  
  
Phone: (414) 286-2200  
Email: tomiller@milwaukee.gov  
  
City Hall, Room 201  
200 E. Wells St.  
Milwaukee, WI 53202  
  
milwaukee.gov/mayor  
 
Click the following links 
to follow Mayor Johnson 
on social media: 
Facebook 
Twitter 

 

From: Wyatt Tinder <tinderw@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 1:21 PM 
To: Bauman, Robert <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov>; Dodd, Nikiya <ALD05@milwaukee.gov>; Coggs, Milele 
<mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>; Rainey, Khalif <Khalif.Rainey@milwaukee.gov>; Zamarripa, JoCasta 
<JoCasta@milwaukee.gov>; Murphy, Michael (Alderman) <mmurph@milwaukee.gov>; Borkowski, Mark 
<Mark.Borkowski@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>; Spiker, Scott 
<Scott.Spiker@milwaukee.gov>; Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>; Stamper II, Russell 
<Russell.StamperII@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Mayor <mayor@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Did you see this? Exciting labor announcements about the FPC Live project  
  

Hello Common Council Members,  
 
My name is Wyatt Tinder - I'm a member of the NEWaukee team here in the city and I'm a resident in 
Milwaukee's 5th District (3045 N 77th St, Milwaukee, WI 53222).  
 
I'm also a huge supporter of FPC Live's new music venues downtown.  
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from tinderw@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  
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Wanted to make sure you all saw the awesome news this week that FPC Live announced labor agreements with 
the Milwaukee Building & Construction Trades Council and Milwaukee Area Service and Hospitality Workers 
Union. 

 FPC Live reaches agreements with labor organizations for $50M project 
 FPC Live music venues; workforce commitments to Milwaukee labor 
 FPC Live announces labor and workforce agreements for Deer District venue project 
 FPC Live reaches agreement for $50M live entertainment venues in Deer District 
 Biggest concert season in over 15 years wraps up at American Family Insurance Amphiteater and BMO 

Harris Pavilion 

Look -- there's a lot of noise from Craig Peterson's and The Rave's group (who, by the way, is using some 
emotional, non-factual language with racist overtones like, 'this will bring more crime to downtown 
Milwaukee'), but I don't think that they represent the vast majority of Milwaukeeans who are super excited 
about having more music and more local, union, family-supporting jobs in the city, which benefits us all. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Wyatt Tinder 


